
 

 

 

 
 
 
  

Friday 26th January 2024
Dear Parents, 

Our Christian Value this half term is: 
Courage  

As Christians, we have the courage to believe that God is always with us. 
This belief gives us the strength to face danger, overcome fear and make a stand for 

what is right. 
In our prayers, we can ask God to give us the strength to be courageous in our lives and 

to make the right choices. 
Bible Verse: Be strong and courageous; do not be frightened or dismayed, for the lord your God is 

with you wherever you go. Joshua 1.9

Celebrating our children: 

 
What Would Jesus Do Awards:  
Atlantis: Ada - for showing courage and perseverance 
in all lessons sharing ideas and just giving everything 
her best go!  
Enterprise:  Azra for being really courageous with her 
work, particularly in maths and for showing love and 
kindness as a friend.    
Endeavour: Vika – showing the Christian value of 
courage, focusing on her SAT’s revision and asking for 
help when needed to move forward. 

Stars of the week this week: 
Atlantis Class: Ava W, Joshua F and 
Alice. 
Enterprise Class: Amber, Sofia and 
Tom. 

Endeavour Class: Neave, Robyn, and Annabelle. 
Parents will receive an invitation to our Celebration 
Assembly at 3pm, via Dojo.  

Our GRIT Champion: 
Get Ready I am Trying! 
Discovery: Millie for digging deep with her learning and 
trying so hard with her breathing to calm her down in 
our mindfulness sessions and in PE. 
Atlantis: Bluebell for fantastic work in Maths, never 
giving up with her measure work. 
Enterprise: Rosie, for incredible division 
determination! 

Endeavour: Josh M – Persevering with key areas of 
Maths to make sure he has all the knowledge that he 
needs.  

 
Discovery:  In Woodland Wednesday the children 
went and looked at what damage the storm had done. 
They read ‘Kippers Windy Day’ and made simple kites 
Atlantis:  Have been outside writing questions and 
using exclamations. 
Enterprise: Race and spell fun! 
Endeavour: This week, we have been outside learning 
our brand new spellings. We had a reading relay and 
then wrote our words in chalk, listening to the 
sounds. 

 
Discovery: We have been learning all about volcanoes 
and we did an experiment to make a volcano. 
Atlantis: We loved exploring our Sense Station in Mr 
Bacon's science lesson this week. We really enjoyed 
putting our senses to the test! 
Enterprise:  In Geography, we looked at our place 
within the world. Fitness Fun! 

  
Endeavour: Dance from the Heart – our Year 6 dance 
leaders attended their training session on Tuesday at 



 

 

 

Priory Academy ready to lead the school in Fit 
Fortnight. 
Curry Workshop – in our DT lessons we have learnt to 
make curry! On Thursday, we served our creations 
made from seasonal vegetables to our parents and 
shared our Cloud Tea Monkey stories. 

  
Happier January: 

 
Discovery: See how many people you can make smile 
today 
Atlantis: We have been getting out of our comfort 
zone and trying new learning.  
Enterprise:  Being gentle with yourself when you make 
mistakes. 
Endeavour: We have been tackling challenges by 
focusing on our strengths first to get the job done. 

IMPORTANT NEWS: 
Children can now start our Honey Bees Nursery on 
17th April if they are 3 years old and due to start 
school in September 2024/25. There are limited 
places in each session. Please book your child’s places 
via email: 
bursar@hoole.lancs.sch.uk  
Thank you. 

 
FOHSM Events This Term: 
Disco and Hotdog: 
Friday 23rd February 3.20pm – 4.45pm. £3.50 entry. 
Mothers Day Afternoon Tea: 
Monday 11th March at 3.20pm. £5 charge for 1 adult 
and 1 child. 50p charge for additional children. 
Easter Bingo/Beetle Drive: 
Friday 22nd March 3.20pm – 4.45pm. £1.50 per 
person or £5 for a family. For children and parents to 
take part. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Important dates for your diary!  
30th January: 

 Breakfast Sport’s Club 
31st January: 

 KS1 Dodgeball Club 
1st February: 

 Girl’s Football Club 

 KS1 Athletic’s Event after school (invites 
in children’s bags) 

5th February: 

 Multi-Cultural Week 
8th February: 

 Hubbersty Assembly at 3pm 
9th February: 

 School Vision Day 

 School closes for half term 
Please continue to check your messages on Dojo 
for more information. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone. 
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